
   NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

 

The State Personnel Board of Review will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, March 3, 

2009 at 9:00 a.m., in its offices located at 65 E. State Street, 12
th

 Floor, Columbus, Ohio, 

43215.  The purpose of this public hearing is to offer any interested party the opportunity 

to express his or her views concerning proposed changes to the State Personnel Board of 

Review’s administrative rules.  Copies of the proposed changes to these rules are 

available from the State Personnel Board of Review upon request.   
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